
Swinton Hill 
Duns 

Berwickshire 
TD11 3JS 

Andrew.taylor@swintonhill.com, 

1st May 2020 
Dear 

Covid-19 Stay at Home 
College Valley and North Northumberland Hunt 

and Hunt Subscriptions Season 2020 - 21  
   
As we enter our second period of total lock down, we all should be thinking of our 
friends, neighbours and those people nearby, who we have never met before, but who 
are nearby and may be in need of help. 
Help has so many meanings. It is fundamentally having the time, the thought and 
consideration for others and the predicament they may be in during this period of 
lockdown. 
Our Hunt is part of a thriving community, which is supported by landowners, farmers, 
subscribers and friends. 
If you are aware of somebody, who might need some help, please contact us, via the 
website or the email address, above. 
Please remember that there are very strict restrictions in place, but we might just be 
able to help and make all the difference. 

I enclose details of the subscription rates, which remain unchanged, and the standing 
order facility, which will make paying of your hunt subscription easier and at the 
same time help our cash flow. As you can see from the Standing Order Authority 
Form, payments will be collected over a six-monthly period, starting 1st June 2020. 
To help with administration the Committee would be grateful if the Standing Order 
Authority could be widely adopted by all subscribers. There will also be the 
opportunity to download this letter and the relevant forms from the CVNNH website. 

It would be most helpful if you could send the completed authority form to your 
bank by Friday 22nd May.  

We have also been asked to encourage subscribers to join the Countryside Alliance 
and would suggest you visit their website for details. www.countryside-alliance.org 

Thank you. 

http://www.countryside-alliance.org


Andrew Taylor


